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October 19, 2017
Cammie Chaumont Menendez, PhD, MPH, MS
Research Epidemiologist
Division of Safety Research
National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
1095 Willowdale Rd, MS 1811
Morgantown, WV 26505

Dear Ms. Menendez,

I am the owner of Flywheel Taxi in San Francisco and I strongly support the proposed study evaluating
an intervention designed to reduce fatigue that will be conducted among the taxicab drivers at our
company. Fatigue is a serious issue with all drivers in general, but especially for all commercial
drivers-for-hire. I am pleased to support any study that will benefit not only taxicab drivers, but
passengers and the general public at large. We look forward to our participation and welcome the
opportunity to be involved in such an important area of research.

Please feel free to contact me any time so we can be of help in any way.

Sincerely,

/M%«;

Hansu Kim

President

Flywheel Taxi

1236 Carroll Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94124
(415) 387-5122



